
Cancelled - Flight and cabin crew alcohol testing
procedures for ramp inspections

Date:
27 Mar 2020

Description

Cancelled - Flight and cabin crew alcohol testing procedures for
ramp inspections

In light of the evolving situation with the Coronavirus COVID-19 and the efforts that
EASA is taking to prevent and contain the spread, the workshop on Flight and cabin
crew alcohol testing procedures for ramp inspections planned to take place
27/03/2020, has been cancelled.

In the event that a new date will be scheduled for the workshop, we will publish this
on our website accordingly. If you already enrolled and are unable to attend on the
new date, or the workshop does not in fact take place, any event fees already paid
to EASA will be reimbursed.

Please contact the event organiser if you have any questions.

We apologise for the inconvenience caused.

Contact

safa [at] easa.europa.eu (safa[at]easa[dot]europa[dot]eu)
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